
CP20-81 
We are strongly in favour of supporting Motion 20-23. 
 
This urban planning failure should have been better thought out from the onset. There are 
so many better alternatives (such as rerouting via Armour Road) instead of the disregard for 
and disruption of  the residential areas such as Walsh Acres, Westhill, Edgewater, the 
future Coopertown etc. 
 
We urge you to take responsible actions and effectively resolve this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
Ron and Gloria Bearss 
 


